
DESTINATION MEDICAL CENTER CORPORATION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND 
RESCHEDULING OF PUBLIC MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING

The January 26, 2017 regular meeting of the Destination Medical Center Corporation and the public hearing concerning the proposed modification to the Development Plan has been canceled.  Separate notice is being posted for the rescheduled meeting and public hearing on February 8, 2017 at 9:30 AM, at the Mayo Civic Center, Riverview Suite C, 30 Civic Center Drive SE, Rochester, MN 55904.  
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Dated: January 20, 2017
